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Sports Report

Sport Spring Bass Fishing

Positive Developments
and Highlights

This sport activity continues to grow each year. As with several
sports activities it has provided opportunities for a population of
students who may not have previously been engaged with their
school communities. Major League Fishing continues to be an
invaluable partner in helping us run this tournament each year.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,
etc.)

We may want to consider reviewing the tie breaker rule as well
as reviewing the policy in regards to the minimum number of
people allowed in the boat during the competition.

Championship
Update/Review

This championship is scheduled for May 13-14 at Kentucky
Dam Marina in Gilbertsville Kentucky.

Officials
Update/Review

Major League Fishing continues to provide knowledgeable
officials in regards to conducting weigh-ins and interpreting rules
for this event.

Staff and Worker
Update

Minimal staff/workers are needed for this event as there is no
charge for attendance and the majority of the event takes place
on the lake which minimizes the need for a large event staff.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Cost is minimal (staff travel/hotels.) Major League Fishing does
not charge the KHSAA for the use of it's trailer and/or it's
officials.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

There is significant interest from some coaches in rotating the
championship between Kentucky Lake and Lake Cumberland.
The Fishing Coaches Association has been given a clear
directive on what they would need to do in regards to gathering
information prior to submitting a proposal to this office to
consider rotating this championship.


